ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING



The upcoming Kentucky Nurses Association (KNA) Annual Business Meeting is a vital gathering where members come together to reflect on the past year's accomplishments, discuss important organizational updates, and help shape the future of nursing in Kentucky. This year's meeting will be held virtually to ensure greater accessibility and participation from nurses across the state. Members will hear reports from leadership, vote on key matters, and engage in meaningful dialogue about advocacy, policy, and professional development. Your voice matters—join us and be part of the decision—making that drives KNA forward.









